
Miller Creek Middle School 
 

Consent for Publication of Photographs 
 
 
 
Our school has a website on the Internet.  We also publish newsletters, brochures and 
other publications that showcase the many programs and projects at our school.  Because 
we are aware of appropriate parental concerns, we are very careful not to identify 
students or give family names. 
 
We believe we can convey the unique atmosphere of our school most vividly and 
accurately by the continued use of photographs. 
 
Please fill out the section below, and return it to school: 
 
 
 
 
Student’s Name________________________________________________________ 
                                                             (please print first and last name) 
 
As the parent or guardian of the above-named student, I hereby give my permission for 
the use of photographs or video taken of my daughter/son in any newsletter, brochure, 
newspaper, website, electronic publication, or other document that is published, 
distributed or issued by Miller Creek Middle School or given by Miller Creek Middle 
School to the media. 
 
I further agree to release Miller Creek Middle School, its officers, its agents, and its 
employees from any and all claims, demands and actions of any kind that I may have 
against them in regard to the publication of the photographs or displays of videos.  
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:  ____________________________________________ 
 
Yes, I give my consent: _________________Date: _____________________ 
 
No, I do not give my consent: __________    Date:____________________   
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